

Dear Community Partner,

We are excited to announce our upcoming **Silent Auction Fundraiser** on **Thursday, November 13th, 2025** from 6:00–9:00 PM at The Twisted Oak in Dade City. Every dollar raised will directly support children and families in our community who face financial barriers to accessing essential therapy and adaptive equipment.

We would be honored if you would **consider donating an item, service, or gift certificate** to be featured in our silent auction. Your generosity will not only help raise critical funds, but your business will also be recognized at the event. To ensure we can prepare and promote your generous contribution, we kindly ask that all donations be received **by October 31st, 2025**.

After more than a decade of serving children in our community, we recognized a critical need: many families, even with insurance, face out-of-pocket expenses ranging from 5–12% of their income, often exceeding \$8,000 annually. That's why we created Family First Children's Foundation, a local 501(c)(3) nonprofit dedicated to breaking down these barriers and ensuring every child has access to the care and resources they need to thrive.

Your support makes it possible for us to provide:

- Therapy Services Covering vital therapies that promote mobility, communication, and independence.
- Adaptive Equipment Supplying wheelchairs, orthotics, AAC devices, and home modifications.
- Family Support Assisting with co-pays, advocacy, and access to life-changing treatment programs.

If you are able to contribute, please contact us at aleisha@familyfirsttherapyinc.com, and we would be happy to arrange pickup or provide a donation receipt for your records. Together, we can ensure that no child goes without the services they need to grow and succeed.

Thank you for considering this opportunity to make a lasting difference in the lives of local families.

With gratitude,

Aleisha VanAmburg Founder & President Family First Children's Foundation Lutz, Florida